Our Case Number: ABP-312131-21

Health Service Executive

National Office for Environmental Heaith Services
c/o Niali Roche

2nd Floor, Oak House, Lime Tree Avenue
Millennium Park, Naas

Co. Kildare

W91KDC2

Date: 30 April 2024

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub centre, |
orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dubiin City

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been directed by An Bord Pleandla to refer to your letter dated 17th April, 2024 in relation to the
above-mentioned case.

Please be advised that you are not entitled to elaborate upon or make further submissions in relation to
this case. As your letter cannot be considered it is herewith returned to you.

If you have any queries in reiation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps@pleanala.ie.

Yours faithfully,
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Aisling Reilly

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737131
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Aisling Reilly

From: LAPS

Sent: Wednesday 17 April 2024 13:05

To: Aisling Reilly

Subject: FW: HSE Submission on ABP Case Reference ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin
Drainage Project EHiS 3566

Attachments: HSE submission Greater Dublin Drainage ABP-312131-21 EHIS 3804.pdf

From: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 12:22 PM

To: Aisling Reilly <A.Reilly@pleanala.ie>; LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Subject: FW: HSE Submission on ABP Case Reference ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project EHIS 3566

From: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 12:04 PM

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: FW: HSE Submission on ABP Case Reference ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project £HIS 3566

From: Niall Roche <niall.roche @hse.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 11:55 AM

To: Bord <bord @pleanala.ie>

Subject: HSE Submission on ABP Case Reference ABP-312131-21 Greater Dublin Drainage Project EHIS 3566

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached the HSE submission with respect to the above proposed development
We’d appreciate an acknowledgement of receipt at your earliest convenience,

Kind regards,

Niall Roche
Oifigeach Sldinte Comhshaoil - Environmental Health Officer
Timpeallacht/Athri Aerdide, Aonad Tacajochta Lionra - Environment/Climate Change, Network Support Unit {NSU)

Rannég Sldinte um Phort Baile Atha Cliath, Seirbhis Slainte Comhshaoil
Post Rialaithe Teorann - Clés 4, Béthar an Phromanaid, Baile Atha Cliath 3, DO3ROXS.

Dublin Port Health Section, Environmental Health Service
Border Control Post - Yard 4, Promenade Road, Dublin 3, DO3R9X3.

T:+353 87 4336621 (office hours only) | £: niall.roche@hse.ie




